
	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	

 
 
 

	 	
	
	
	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 		 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 			

	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 		 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	 	

	
	
	

	

Board	of Education	Policy 6.01 
Findlay City School District 

NAMING FACILITIES 

From time-to-time, the Board of	 Education may wish to commemorate a school or	District	 facility by 
means of a plaque or naming the facility after a person. Such commemoration should be reserved only 
for	 those individuals who have made	 a	 significant contribution to the	 enhancement of education 
generally	or the	District in particular or to the	well being	of the	District, community, State	or nation. 

Any employee of the District thus honored	must be no	longer employed	by the district (for	a minimum 
of one [1] year) prior to	the Board’s selection	of his/her name for a plaque or for the naming of a facility. 

The Superintendent will be responsible for soliciting names from staff, students, and community and will 
prepare, for approval of the Board, procedures to	follow in	naming school properties. 

Groups or individuals interested in naming a portion of a building or a facility (athletic field, library, etc.) 
in honor of a person shall	follow the same procedure as above, contacting the Superintendent with	the 
recommendation who will be responsible for	making a recommendation to the Board. Such honors shall 
be reserved	for those special few who	have made a distinct and/or unusual contribution	to	the District. 
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